Einhorn Barbarito Associate, Matthew Coleman, Authors
Article for NJBIZ

Einhorn Barbarito Associate, Matthew Coleman, addresses the issues of a legal name change for

transgender individuals following a court decision in the State of Georgia.

Read "What's in a name? More than one may think, especially for transgender individuals," NJBIZ,

August 8, 2016
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